
The attached document currently relates specifically to Clinical Academic Staff.  For the purpose of 

moving staff to the NHS for health care provision to carry out work of national importance, this 

document will now cover all clinical staff who are appropriately qualified to carry out this necessary 

work.  This may include junior doctors, nurses and any health care related or technical staff. 

This MOU supercedes any other MOU between UCL and the Trust and will remain in place for 3 months 

from 21st March 2020 in the first instance. 

 

Signed by Michael Pantlin, Group


